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Fellow Citizen: 

As Fire Chief for the Municipality of Brockton, I am committed to providing the most effective 

and efficient fire protection for our community. You will find that participation as a volunteer 

member of our service will bring not only personal satisfaction, it will also provide you with a
tremendous sense of accomplishment for a job well done while providing the Municipality of

Brockton with a valuable service. 

Service as a volunteer member of the Walkerton Fire Department requires a serious commitment 
and as such your decision to join us should not be made quickly. Careful consideration should 
be given to the many factors associated with becoming a member of the fire service. This job 
posting, open house and FAQ package has been developed to provide the information needed to 

help you understand this commitment and to assist you in making your decision. 

Once you understand what is involved in being a volunteer member of the Walkerton Fire

Department, you will be able to make an educated decision regarding your ability to make the

commitment needed to join our team.  The service provided by our fire department is truly

valuable to the citizens of Brockton, and if this unique and challenging position to help our 
residents is the opportunity you have been looking for then I look forward to receiving your 
application.

Sincerely, 

Chris Wells
Fire Chief 

Municipality of Brockton 

Walkerton Fire Department 




